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Professor F. Sunyer Balaguer
Department of Mathematics
University of Barcelona
Barcelona, Spain

Dear Professor Sunyer Balaguer:

I shall be in Spain in May with Mrs. Dorothy Gilford, the Director
of the Mathematical Sciences Division of ONR and we would like very
much to meet you. We expect to be in Barcelona the afterncon of
Tuesday, 19 May and Wednesday morning and we would be very happy

if you could find some short time on one of those days to see us,
as we are stopping over especially on this account.

The purpose of our visit, of course, is mainly to become acquainted
with what is going on in Mathematics and Statistics in Europe, and
we shall hope to share in this exchange of information by telling
you what is going on here.

With best regards, I look forward to meeting you.

Sincerely yours,
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LEILA D. BRAM
Mathematics Branch
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